


My husband and I have recently purchased our home in st clair and are raising a young family. 
We are in the process of enrolling our 4 year old daughter in school in close proximity to this 
incinerator project and don't believe it's fair on her or on her young peers to be exposed to such 
filth emitted from the incinerator. It is not only derogatory to propose an incinerator in Sydney's 
west but quite careless and prejudice to assume we wouldn't mind you putting it so close to 
homes, schools and communities. It will not only effect the health of 6500 families residing in st 
Clair but the surrounding suburbs of erskine park colyton and Eastern creek of course. Not to 
mention the financial losses we will be forced to cope with, with the value of our main asset being 
jeopardised dramatically. Please consider submissions like this as it's written by a mother of a 
family who has just invested much of her and her husbands life earrings in residing in beautiful st 
Clair. 
Surely this incinerator project can be relocated to a more rural location away from so many 
houses and families where no one will be affected. 


